Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2010 4.26 PM

To: 'Singer, Jean'; 'matt.griswold@clark.wa.us'

Cc: Curi, Paul (UTC) :

Subject: TR-041641 - Modifications to the NE 72nd Avenue Southbound Railroad Crossing Arm

Jean and Matt,

| received your letter dated March 29, 2010, regarding proposed modifications to the southbound gate arm at
the crossing located on NE 72™ Avenue. USDOT #852433H. Staff has reviewed your recommendation and is
in support of the changes.

If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thank you.

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150




